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Other Financial Matters: Appointments to the Investments Committee of the 

International Labour Organization 

 

 

The Workers’ Group thanks the three members of the Investments Committee of the ILO for 

their willingness to serve for another period of four years and supports the point for decision 

in paragraph 3. 

 

Without prejudice of the competencies and skills of the current members, thinking ahead at a 

time when one or more of the current members may not be willing anymore to serve in the 

Investments Committee, the Office should try to secure a greater gender balance within the 

Committee. It will also be important that in the future there is a succession plan in place so that  

the knowledge and expertise of the three current members is not lost when they decide not to 

serve in the Committee anymore.   

 

 


